July 25, 2022

Re: OPSB Case No. 21-1231-EL-BGN Fountain Point Solar Project
Dear Ohio Power Siting Board:

| am sending this letter to express my opposition to the Fountain Point Solar
Project.

Invenergy does not have concrete plans or a signed contract with a
decommissioning company to handle the disposal of the solar panels. This is a
huge gamble and could result in a failure to properly remove and/or recycle the
panels according to state laws.

This project does not meet the public interest, convenience, and necessity and
should be denied.

Regards,

Ronald Culp
19111 Bear Swamp Rd
Marysville, Ohio 43040
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